

October 13, 2020

Ms. Judie Anderson
Elm Creek Watershed Management Commission

Dear Ms. Anderson,

Elm Creek Watershed Management Commission has adequately addressed MnDNR's comments/questions outlined in our memo to Barr Engineering on March 16, 2020. We have been in communication with them since that time, working through the comments and subsequently gave them verbal verification that everything was addressed. The modeling methodology and results meet the requirements of the IAHRC and will be acceptable for FEMA floodplain modeling. This letter is for your and our records as we continue through the FEMA floodplain mapping process.

If you have questions regarding this letter or our review please contact me at 651-259-5802 (jeff.weiss@state.mn.us).

Sincerely,

Jeff Weiss, P.E.

Floodplain and Surface Water Engineer

CC: Pam Broviak, FEMA

Suzanne Jiwani, MnDNR

Stacy Harwell, MnDNR

Heather Hlavaty, Barr Engineering